
 
 

 
 

 

An Bord Pleanála (Strategic Infrastructure Division), 

64 Marlborough Street, 

Dublin 1, 

D01 V902 
 
 

 
 

 
28th March 2024 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

 

Further to your letters dated on 24th January 2024 and 20th February 2024, please find enclosed two hard copies 
and two soft copies (on Usb flash drives) of the NTA’s Response Document to Section 51 Observations and CPO 
Objections in relation to the above planning applications. 
 
Should you have any queries in relation to the enclosed documentations please contact; 
 
Derek Taylor 
Senior Project Manager 
E: derek.taylor@nationaltransport.ie 

T: 01 902 9630 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

       Yours faithfully 
 
 

       Aidan Gallagher 
     Head of Bus Connects Dublin Infrastructure 
     National Transport Authority 

ABP Reference Numbers: (i) ABP-317660-23 and (ii) ABP -317682-23 
 

RE: (i) KIMMAGE TO CITY CENTRE CORE BUS CORRIDOR SCHEME 

AND (ii) KIMMAGE TO CITY CENTRE CORE BUS CORRIDOR SCHEME 

COMPULSORY PURCHASE ORDER 2023 
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